To the parents and guardians of all Woodworth students:

Please join us at Fordson High School on Thursday. Jan. 19th at 5pm for our FREE Technology Sessions.  

The sessions are open to all adults, parents, and relatives.  Please arrive at 4:45 to reserve your spot. 
These sessions will include, how to create an email account, online banking, using smartphones and more. 

We will have complimentary kids club/ babysitting for ages 4 – 11 

[bookmark: _GoBack]THANK YOU and hope to see you all there. 
